
From: Brian Liston [ 
Sent: Saturday, January 31, 2015 9:39 PM 
To: Martin, Alan; pwheck@gmail.com 
Subject: E Washington Development 
 
I am very excited to see some major development happen on East Washington. This is the area of 
town that visitors see first, and all of the derelict buildings are just embarrassing. 
 
I was very disheartened to learn about the killing of the Frank building and hope that the city and 
residents can keep calmer heads about this project. 
 
 
 
Brian Liston 
brian@clutchsound.com 
608.334.5737 
www.clutchsound.com 
www.facebook.com/clutchsound 
 


